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In this reporting period SMS licenses were obtained. The SMS licenses allow us to distribute the 
most recent versions of the Surface Water Modeling System, SMS Version 11.0.  As a result of the 
new SMS license agreement and our National Hydraulic Engineering Conference held in August 
2012, we have seen an increase in both the number of licenses requested and training requests. 
 


